
 

Los Dichos 
 

 

 

Volunteers Needed!  
Los dichos is an educational program supported by parents 

with the purpose of promoting Latin American literature of 

our students. Volunteers visit the classroom once a month 

for approximately 45 minutes to share the book of the 

month, discuss the theme, and run an activity with the 

students to reinforce the lesson.  

 

For more information about the program and requirements, 

please contact: Jackie Gamboa   Jackie.jgamboa@gmail.com  

  

 

 First Thursday of the Month 

8:00-9:00am 

Room: A1 

Dates: October 3, November  7,  

December 5  
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